
 



 
Dear Friends of Lighthouse, A college student approached our table at the Community 
Fair at Western State Colorado University this month and shared how his 
grandmother had become pregnant at 15 years of age. He spoke of how thankful he 
was that she had her baby even though it had been a very difficult time for her. This 
happy young man was an encouraging reminder of how generations are impacted by 
the services we, and other centers like ours, provide. 
Wendy Beukelman, Director 

Here's what is happening: 

• Save the date!  Our annual Fall Informational Breakfast is scheduled 
for Saturday, October 29, from 9-10 AM at Bethany Baptist Church. We hope 
you will come join us and enjoy a hot breakfast while hearing about the 
exciting things happening here at Lighthouse Pregnancy Center. 

• Our fall Surrendering the Secret post-abortive Bible Studies are in session! 

• We are pleased to welcome two new volunteers who are also students at 
Western State Colorado University. 

• We will be presenting brand new Earn While You Learn curriculum this fall in a 
weekly class format: Life Skills. It has become apparent that many of our 
current and potential clients would greatly benefit from the material we will 
be presenting. Please email info@lighthousegunnison.org if you would like 
more information about this class. 

• We were excited to receive the donation of Magdalena, an adaptation of the 
Jesus Film presented through Mary Magdalene's perspective, with an 
accompanying Bible Study that we may now offer to our clients. 

• Our website has been updated with an "Events" section, so you may now check 
anytime for ongoing and current event information. 

• We have some promising open doors for presenting sexual risk avoidance 
material in the Gunnison schools! We are thankful for our volunteer continuing 
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